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Rep. Tom Mason
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MEASURES CONSIDERED:          HB 2381 -   Repeals sunset on asset
forfeiture law, PPW HB   2382    -    Amends     laws    relating    to 
  forfeiture of property  used  in  or  arising  out  of

drug-related activity, PPW HB   2383    -    Amends     laws    relating
   to    forfeiture of property  used  in  or  arising  out  of

drug-related activity, PPW HB    2539     -     Relating     to    
forfeiture; appropriating money; declaring an emergency, PUB HB 2540 -
Relating to forfieture, PUB HB   2563     -    Repreals     sunset    on
    laws    relating to forfeiture  of  assets  arising  out  of

drug-related activities, PPW
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These minutes contain materials which paraphrase and/or summarize
statements made  during  this session.  Only  text  enclosed in
quotation marks report  a speaker's  exact words.  For complete contents
of the proceedings, please refer to the tapes. [--- Unable To Translate
Graphic ---]

TAPE 16, SIDE A

004   cHR1:12 014   rer kalouri and leg counsel holly robinson opens
hearings on tape 048   HB 2381 - calouri 087   HB 2382 - calouri 107  
baker qustion 112   calouri - answers 139  HB 2383 - calouri -
housekeeping bill - set issue aside and look at the rest of the bill 151
  holly - 178  HB 2539  -  calouri  -  forfeiture  proceeds  deposited
into account 197  HB 2540  - calouri  - the use  of forfeiture  assets
by the recipient agencies 233  cHR-  ordinary maintenance outside 
seizing and forfeiting activity for non-drug activites 239   holly -
that is correct 245   cHR- could it be used for support for drug unit
249   holly - legislature grapple with 252   cHRdoes that mean use of
forfeited - - 258   calouri - lottery money 268   cHR- special devices
273   calouri - leans that way myself 286   cHRbrian 291   calouri 293  



chr 295   claouri come back more officially public hearing on 2381 312  
david fidanque, aclu of oregon  0 no written testimony 390  opposed to
repealing sunset  - refers to hispanic testimony as prepared by holly -
tape 16, side a 001   david fidanque, cont. 032   mason questions - hard
to hear 040   fidanque answers 058   cHR- questions 063   fidanque -
responds 077   cHR- 2381 - advisory committee problems with make up 083 
 fidanque responds - regarding citizen representatives 090   fidanque -
2539 and 2540 - support 114   cHR- 115   fidanque 2563 122   rep tarno
155   lt. robert w. Miller, submits written testimony 194   cHR- help
understand sheet 201   miller 202   chr 203   miller 214   cHRquestion
215   miller 216  cHRand miller back and forth 230   chr 231   miller
248   bob lane - lane co district attorney 314  cHRquestion  - 1989 
judiciary when  approved -  not blook stream 337   lane responds
regarding quality and level of service 369   cHRquestion 373   lane
responds re budget 398   cHRquestion - re line item in budget 399   lane
401   cHR- question 402   lane 417   chr 418   lane tape 15, side b 013 
 pete shepherd, dept of justice 024   rosanne creighton - 041  skipper
and fitz mult co. - need to get exhibit from Carole or check with the
sherriff and deputy 088   skipper 103   deputy chief karl - mult. co. -
written testimony 138   mason - question budget 140   karl 142   mason -
expenditure of funds 143   karl 144   mason - submit budget for funds
145   karl 165   mason -do you have a buget limitations 170   karl - yes
171   mason question 172   karl - law enforce emnt purposes 181   mason
city has discretion with funds 186   karl 187   chr 200   karl - boat
etc. 229  mason - pauing for operation - reflection of money - created
enterprise?  Do we want to really do it that way? 253   karl - responds
297   mason -drug babies 300   karl - considering taking a house 330  
mason - question 337   karl - 1982 tape 16 side 2 004   karl's long
answer 005   Paul Romain  - vehicle forfeiture 031   John Bradley, Mult
co. 091   mason question 098   chr 102   baker question 110   bradley
124   baker 140   Myles Twete - written testimony 201   mason 209  
bradley 231   loney - 261   paul richmond 356   adjourns - work session
at later date


